Don & Charlene Anderson
P. 0. Box 1151 Petersburg, Alaska 99833 907-518-1138

October 29, 2013

Mayor Mark Jensen and

Petersburg Borough Assembly Members
Post Office Box 329

Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Re: Assembly Vacancy
Dear Mayor Jensen and Assembly Members;

We wish support Bob Lynn’s application for the vacant assembly seat. Bob has
been active in the borough process from the beginning. His knowledge and independent
thinking would benefit all the citizens of Petersburg. We urge you to accept his
application for the vacant Assembly seat.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
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Don & Charlene Anderson
Keene Channel



November 17, 2013
Petersburg Borough Assembly
Dear Petersburg Assembly Members:

On November 25, 2013 you will choose a person to fill the seat vacated by
Assemblyperson Flint.

I am writing to ask that you appoint Robert Lynn to fill that vacancy. Mr. Lynn has many
unique qualifications that will make him a valuable member of the Petersburg Borough
Assembly.

Bob Lynn was in charge of the Stikine Forestry District for the Tongass National Forest
for several years before being assigned to an administrative position for the Forest
Service in Washington D.C. This gives him great insight into what overall representation
of our Borough entails.

He has also been a long time resident in the rural off-road area that was recently
incorporated into the Petersburg Borough. He is intimately aware of problems facing
those of us who live off the grid.

He was involved in the initial impetus of the borough formation process. While initially
in favor of borough formation, he altered his opinion as the process continued. When the
borough came into being, he became the president of CCUB and oversaw the change of
perspective of the organization from opposition to one of acceptance and incorporation.

Bob has a strong sense of community. This attitude can be seen in the many volunteer
projects he has undertaken on behalf of his neighbors.

Bob is a fiscal conservative. He has tireless energy, a strong moral belief system, and
concern for the welfare of his fellow beings.

The Assembly could not choose a better candidate than Robert Lynn. He will bring a
unique, conservative, and thoughtful presence to Petersburg's government.

Thank you for your consideration.
George Cole

Keene Channel
Petersburg Borough



November 18, 2013

Mr. Mayor and Borough Assembly Members:

Please read this letter at your 11/25/13 Borough Assembly meeting.

We would like to encourage you to appoint Bob Lynn to fill the vacant Assembly seat.
Bob has the knowledge and interest to fill this vacancy. As a rural Petersburg borough
resident, he has the experience and understanding of the unique needs and interests of the
more rural residences. His experience with the Forest Service and Borough formation

committee gives him excellent qualifications for this position.

Your considerations on this matter would very much be appreciated.
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Ken and Laura Howard
Petersburg Borough Rural Residents



